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Open Enrollment for Retirees 
 
 
 
 

Open enrollment for changes to your City of Seattle retiree health plans will be 
 

Tuesday, November 1, 2022 through Friday, November 18, 2022 
 
 
Watch your home mail for an open enrollment packet from the City of Seattle Benefits Unit in 
November.   
 
2023 benefit information and rates are available on the City of Seattle’s Benefits Unit website 
for retirees. 
 
 
Please contact the City of Seattle’s Benefits Unit for more information. 
 
 

 
Call 
 
(206) 615-1340 

 
e-mail 
 
Benefits.Unit@seattle.gov 
 
 
 

https://www.seattle.gov/human-resources/benefits/retirees/scers
https://www.seattle.gov/human-resources/benefits/retirees/scers

